

Barrow School News



Welcome to the first edition of The Barrow School Newsletter! This Newsletter was composed by the Barrow Pupil Senior Leadership Team and an issue will make its way to you every half term.



School Trips & Sporting Events.

Throughout the school, Barrow have many brilliant school trips whether that's locally or further away. Some of them include Year 2s trip to Bury St Edmunds, Year 1s trip to Sedgewick Museum and Year 6s trip to UK Parliament. We also have a few exciting trips coming up such as Year 4s residential and Year 5 and 6s joint trip to London to see the Lion King at the Lyceum Theatre and visiting the Science Museum. Since the beginning of 2022, the older year groups have been to a couple of sporting events some of which have involved visiting Portman Road in Ipswich for a girls multi-sports event and a football tournament.

World Book Day

On March 3rd, schools across the world celebrated World Book Day: Barrow included. Activities such as quizzes, origami and drawing took place. Years 1 and 2 drew their favorite book front covers, Year 3 drew their favorite pages in books and Year 4 challenged themselves to an exciting book themed quiz. Higher up the school, in year 5 they brought in and talked about their favorite books and finally, year 6 created paper bookmarks.



<u>Year 1 in the Spotlight</u>

In this edition, we will be looking closer at Year 1 and what they have been getting up to in class. After studying Mary Anning, they took a trip to the Sedgewick Museum where they saw the first fossil ever found and documented. Recently, they have been



studying Sir David Attenborough and taking inspiration from him to then go on to create their own nature documentaries.

Can you find the following words?

TAP / DRAG TO SELECT WORD														
G	С	Х	0	D	Ε	Q	1	F	J	R	F	N	Н	Х
1	1	Q	т	Е	Α	С	н	Е	R	s	1	Υ	D	R
κ	Н	т	G	F	ĸ	Υ	ĸ	Α	Е	М	R	Е	R	Е
Т	R	С	Е	N	R	R	G	κ	Α	Α	s	w	0	В
С	R	J	Е	D	D	1	Α	R	R	R	т	Р	М	1
Υ	N	Α	R	С	U	С	Т	В	С	С	Ε	G	K	Α
Α	W	С	Α	1	N	С	1	н	R	Н	D	X	Р	s
Α	0	z	N	Α	С	L	Α	s	s	Е	1	1	н	w
Х	В	Ν	Р	Ε	В	R	ĸ	Т	В	Α	Т	K	G	Κ
D	М	Α	С	Ν	Е	Υ	С	Х	1	0	1	w	Е	s
D	R	D	0	J	J	Е	s	С	Н	0	0	L	Н	Α
0	1	Q	Т	н	J	s	Α	Е	Α	R	N	K	J	Р
Α	K	В	ĸ	В	Α	Α	w	х	R	Υ	Α	Α	Α	w
Α	Н	0	U	D	0	Е	F	Α	М	С	В	М	Т	D
0	W	s	Т	С	0	R	В	G	В	Н	N	1	J	М

BARROW
BOOK
CLASS
EDUCATION
FIRST EDITION
LIBRARY
MARCH
PANCAKES
SCHOOL
SUBJECT
TEACHERS

From recent sports events to upcoming school trips, by reading this, you now know everything that is going on in school. Thankyou for reading the first edition of The Barrow School News and have a lovely rest of day full of fun activities at Barrow. From the date that you are reading this until April 20th, there will be a drawing competition with the theme of Easter. Submit your creations on Google Classroom and the winner will receive a prize in celebration assembly and their work will be featured in the next edition.